## The University of Maine

## DigitalCommons@UMaine

General University of Maine Publications

University of Maine Publications

10-31-2024

## Bringing together caring communities in 2025

Dannel P. Malloy

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.library.umaine.edu/univ\_publications



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the History Commons

This Correspondence is brought to you for free and open access by DigitalCommons@UMaine. It has been accepted for inclusion in General University of Maine Publications by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@UMaine. For more information, please contact um.library.technical.services@maine.edu.



## Bringing together caring communities in 2025

1 message

Maine's Public Universities <chancellorsoffice@maine.edu> Reply-To: hris@maine.edu To: Thu, Oct 31, 2024 at 11:09 AM



October 31, 2024





Dear Colleagues,

I am pleased to announce the launch of the University of Maine System (UMS) Combined Charitable Appeal for UMS Employees (CCAUE). As we continue to navigate increasing demands on our wallets, your support remains crucial to many Mainers in need. With winter approaching and heating costs rising, our community depends on programs like this to bridge critical gaps.

The CCAUE's long-standing partnership with the United Way gives our employees access to over 450 statewide, regional, national, and international agencies and service organizations enabling us to assist those who benefit most from our collective compassion and generosity. With such a wide selection of local and global charities, finding a cause that resonates with you is easy. If your preferred charity is not on the list, you can add it, and your donation will be directed accordingly.

To see the full list of participating charities and learn more about the impact of your donation, visit the contribution web page and click on Donate Now.

1 of 2 10/31/2024, 11:13 AM

I am immensely proud of UMS's dedication to these causes. Over more than two decades of participation, our combined contributions to the CCAUE have exceeded \$2 million. The UMS CCAUE launches on November 1 and runs through the end of the month. Thank you for your thoughtful consideration and continued support.

Sincerely,

Dannel P. Malloy, Chancellor University of Maine System

For assistance accessing the content of this message, email <a href="mailto:UMSCommunications@maine.edu">UMSCommunications@maine.edu</a>
The University of Maine System is an equal opportunity/affirmative action institution.

Copyright © 2024 Maine's Public Universities

**Please note,** unsubscribing from this mailing list will remove you from all University of Maine System operational emails including time-sensitive messages regarding System policies, benefits information including open enrollment deadlines, health and safety information, and Chancellor's messages.

Maine's Public Universities | Estabrooke Hall, 15 Estabrooke Dr., UMS Operational email. Please do not unsubscribe.,
Orono, ME 04469-5703

Unsubscribe

Constant Contact Data Notice
Sent by chancellorsoffice@maine.edu powered by



2 of 2 10/31/2024, 11:13 AM